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Tuesday, May 20, No Mass 7pm 
Wednesday, May21, No Mass 9:00am  
Thursday May 22, No Mass 9:00 am 
Friday, May 23, No Mass 9:00 am 
Saturday, May 24, Michael Poag, The 
Golan Family, Linda & Ray Smith & 
Family, The Moczulski Family, Rupert 
Bronsdon, & Kathryn Huff 
Sunday May 25, 9:30am Our Parish 
Family  
11:30 am The Osmon Family   
 

       SANCTUARY LAMP 
Requests accepted by placing an envelope 
with the name of your loved one, your name 

contact and $10 in the collection basket 

BILL KANE 

READINGS 
Acts 15.1-2, 22-29, Revelation 21.10-14, 

22-23, John 14.23-29  
May Crowning Of Mary 

                  

The Diocese of Hamilton has helped all 
their Parishes set up a giving page 
whereby parishioners can support their 
Church.   
The link for this giving page is on the 
first page of our website. You can visit  
our website www.stbasilparish.ca. and 
just hit the red donate button on the 
home page and it will take you to the 
Canada Helps secure donation. Just 
complete the St Basil’s Parish Donation  
form and you are finished. Thank you 
for your support 
 

PRAYERS FOR THE DECEASED 
 

In your charity, 
please 
remember in 
your prayers. 
May they rest in 
the peace of 
Christ and 
rejoice in the    

glory of heaven. 
 
Daily Mass Schedule Changes for the 
weeks of: 
May 20-23 No daily Masses all week. 
May 26-30 No daily Mass Tues. & Wed. 
There will be no daily Masses for the 
week of May 20th to the 23rd. There will 
be no daily Masses the following week 
on Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th. 
There will be daily Masses on Thursday 
the 29th and Friday the 30th. 
 

 

http://www.stbasilparish.ca/
https://stbasilparish.ca/
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Collection May 18, 2025 
Loose Collection                       786.10 
Sunday Collections                 2977.00  
Weddings & Funerals                250.00 
Building Fund                             504.00 

                                         4,517.10 

Thank you for your generosity  
and sacrifice 

 

C.W.L. Would like to  
invite all women, 16 
years and older to 
attend the CWL 
Communion 
Luncheon on May 25th 

in the Hall.   
Tickets are $30.  Please pick up a 
flyer with details at the back of 
the church.  
Reminder: CWL Executive Meeting - 
Sunday, May 18 in Parish hall after 
9:30 am mass. 
 
Recent First Communion candidates 

are invited to join The 
Sisters of the Immaculate 
Heart of Mary Annual 
Feast Day Celebration at 
St Pius Church on 
Saturday June 28th. 
Candidates are invited to 

come in their Communion attire to 
spread flower petals for Our Blessed 
Mother during the Rosary procession. 
Fellowship and a hot potluck lunch to 

follow in the St Pius Church 
Hall. 
 

  
 

PILGRIMAGE HOURS & MASSES - 
Pray before the Holy Door at St. 
Basil's during: 
Sunday Masses: Sat 5:00 pm, Sun 9:30  
PILGRIMAGE AND PRAYER:  
A great opportunity for Adoration 
and Benediction, Receiving the 
Sacraments - Confession & Mass, 
and Obtaining a Plenary Indulgence 
as you make your pilgrimage to the 
Holy Door at St. Basil's Church on: 
 
Tuesday Aug 26th @ 6:00 pm 
- Adoration, Reconciliation, 
Benediction, and Mass. 
Tuesday Dec 2nd @ 6:00 pm 
- Adoration, Reconciliation, 
Benediction, and Mass.  

Street Brantford 

NEWS FROM THE DIOCESE 

 

THE ELECTION OF POPE LEO XIV is 
a joyful conclusion to the Conclave, 
following the nine days of mourning the 
death of Pope Francis and the days of 
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meetings of the Cardinals. The Successor 
to Peter, was a member of the Chicago 
Province of the Order of St. Augustine, 
having served as Prior General of the 
Order for six years. He was named 
Bishop of Chiclayo, Peru in 2015. Most 
recently he served as Prefect of the 
Dicastery for Bishops in Rome. We pray 
for our new Holy Father, and look forward 
to learning from him 

THE HEROES OF HOPE FOR MAY ARE 
CATHOLIC EDUCATORS! Catholic 
educators are dedicated to promoting 
Catholic values and fostering the spiritual 
growth of their students. Through a well-
developed pedagogy, they address 
students’ academic, spiritual, and moral 
learning needs. Catholic Trustees 
oversee policies and procedures that 
guide the school boards in their 
operations. Chaplains play a vital role in 
fostering the spiritual growth of students 
and staff. Administrative and support staff 
foster a holistic environment for students, 
providing specialized support for learners 
with special needs and ensure all 
students have access to the resources 
they need to thrive! What a blessing! 

THE DIOCESAN YOUTH OFFICE has 
contacted parishes, inviting those working 
with young people to gather for synodal-
style “conversations in the Spirit”. These 
conversations will continue the work of 
Forward Together in Christ and will be 
focusing on the accompaniment of young 
people in our parish communities. They 
will reflect on how we can best support 
them in their journey with Christ. 

May 13, 2025/ 6:00 – 8:30 pm / 
Chancery Office 700 Main Street, 
Hamilton / with Zoom option. 

May 31, 2025/ 12:00-2:30 pm / Holy 
Rosary Parish, Guelph. A meal will 
follow each gathering. Interested in 
joining? RSVP here. 

GRETA DELONGHI, a respected 
Spiritual Care Provider at St. Mary’s 
General Hospital, Kitchener, and recent 
recipient of the esteemed St. Joseph’s 
Health System Mission Legacy Award, 
has taken on the role of Chaplain at St. 
Joseph’s Health Centre Guelph! Greta 
will join Simon Malonda in meeting the 
spiritual needs of the SJHCG 
community. She begins on May 13th. 
We are happy for her and for the 
Centre in Guelph! 

WELCOME TO BISHOP MICHAEL 
BREHL, Bishop of Pembroke, who is 
the preacher of this year’s first retreat 
for Priests serving in the Diocese of 
Hamilton. Prior to becoming Bishop of 
Pembroke, he was Superior General of 
the Congregation of the Most Holy 
Redeemer (Redemptorists). During his 
tenure he visited more than 80 
countries served by the international 
community! His world-view is second-
to-none! The retreat begins on Monday, 
May 19th, and continues through May 
23rd. Archbishop Peter Hundt, 
Archbishop of St. John’s will be the 
retreat preacher for our second offering 
in August. We are blessed to have such 
fine directors for our retreats! 


